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ICYMI: Senator Ricciardi Applauds Senate Approval of Clean Water Initiatives 
  
Concord, NH – Wednesday the New Hampshire Senate unanimously voted to pass SB230 & SB138, both 
clean water initiatives that will help communities across the Granite State. Prime bill sponsor Senator 
Denise Ricciardi gratefully applauded her Senate colleagues for their bipartisan support on these bills:   

 
“Yesterday's unanimous support for SB230 and SB138 is a clear testament to our shared belief that 
access to clean water is a fundamental right,” stated Senator Ricciardi. 

“These measures are a significant step forward in our ongoing efforts to ensure all families in the 
Granite State have the peace of mind that comes with knowing the water coming out of their faucet is 
safe.  Our collective commitment to the well-being of our communities is reflected in these vital 
measures to ensure safe drinking water for all.” 
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SB138 adds an additional $10 million dollars to the Revolving Loan Fund to combat PFAS.  
SB230 dedicates another $30 million toward approved wastewater projects. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


